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LARRY ADAMCIK
1950-1958

PROUD OF THIS KNIGHT! 

Larry Adamcik attended Saint Brigid Catholic School from 1950
to 1958. He went on to attend Midland High School, Delta

College, and Michigan State University.  He played tennis at
Delta College in 1963 and earned his one and only sports team

letter. Larry received a Bachelor of Science in Electrical
Engineering and a Master of Science and Electrical

Engineering. He is married to Sherrill Haye, has four children,
and seven grandchildren. He worked at Dow Chemical

Company for 30 years. He has also tutored math for over 25
years. Larry's fondest memories of Saint Brigid School were
listening to Sister Mary de Lellis reading books and having

spelling bees in the sixth grade. Larry  has served on the Saint
Brigid Stewardship Committee, on the Bike-a-thon fundraiser,

and tutors at Saint Brigid Catholic School currently. Thank
you, Larry, for all that you do at Saint Brigid!





